
 

STAFF REPORT 

Meeting Name:  Regular Meeting 

 

Meeting Date: May 9, 2024 

To: City Commission 

From: Kate Settle 

Date: May 9, 2024 

Item Name: Consider re-appointing Boyd Venable to the Investment Committee 

Background:  Mr. Venable was appointed for a two-year term in July of 2021.  He has expressed a desire to 
continue with the committee.  We have not received any applicants for this committee.  His term expired in July 
of 2023.  There has been a delay in this re-appointment due to a gap in the transition from the former Deputy City 
Clerk to me.   

Fiscal Impact: None. 

 

Staff Recommendation:  To reappoint Mr. Venable to the Investment Committee. 

 

Attachments:  Mr. Venable’s application. 

 


